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K2 - 3
Ages 4 - 5

inspirED Readers: 
Super Snake Stories

Grade Course

2 0 2 5  F E B  4  -  7

10:30am - 12:00pm
$550 / hour

Time & Fee

G1 - 2
Ages 6 - 7

Lunar Stories : 
 The Moon in Folklore and Myth

10:30am - 12:30pm
$600 / hour

G3-4
Ages 8 - 9

Firecracker Phrases: 
Mastering Idioms & Their Origins

10:30am - 12:30pm
$600 / hour

G5 - 6
Ages 10 - 11

Slithering Poems:
Haiku, Limericks and Black-out

10:30am - 12:30pm
$600 / hour

G7-8
Ages 12 - 13

Academic Writing
10:30am - 12:30pm

$650 / hour

Chinese

All ages 1-on-1 Coaching / Private class Contact us for more info

E N R O L L

N O W
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K2 - 3
Ages 4 - 5

inspirED Readers: 
Super Snake Stories

Grade Course

10:30am - 12:00pm
$550 / hour

Time & Fee

Slither into the year of the snake, and learn to love reading!
This course features several stories all about these beautiful
animals. Students will engage with these texts, learn about
snakes, and think about how we view animals, all while
building up essential reading and writing skills.

All ages 1-on-1 Coaching / Private class Contact us for more info

WHATSAPP
4402 3419
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2110 4788
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Get ready for a trip to the moon! Through the magic of
storytelling, students will explore some lunar legends. We'll
look at how the moon has been a constant character in stories
across various cultures. Through engaging read-alouds,
hands-on activities, and creative writing prompts, young
explorers will develop their reading and writing skills while
nurturing their curiosity about the night sky and how it has
inspired writers for centuries! Students will create their own
storybook based on their own legend. Get ready for a stellar
experience as we discover the mysteries and magic of the
moon together! 

G1 - 2
Ages 6 - 7

Lunar Stories : 
 The Moon in Folklore and Myth

10:30am - 12:30pm
$600 / hour

All ages 1-on-1 Coaching / Private class Contact us for more info
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TEL
2110 4788

EMAIL
info@bnb.edu.hk
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Light up your language skills with the spark of idiomatic
expressions! In this exhilarating course, students will burst
into the world of idioms, unraveling their origins and
uncovering the hidden meanings behind phrases like "straight
from the horse's mouth." Students will complete an Idiom
Journal in which they will record their learning journey and
knowledge from the class.

G3-4
Ages 8 - 9

Firecracker Phrases: 
Mastering Idioms & Their Origins

10:30am - 12:30pm
$600 / hour

All ages 1-on-1 Coaching / Private class Contact us for more info

WHATSAPP
4402 3419

TEL
2110 4788

EMAIL
info@bnb.edu.hk
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In this course, students will explore the fascinating world of
snakes through the art of poetry. We will create evocative
haikus that capture the elegance and mystery of these
reptiles, craft playful limericks that bring humor to their
characteristics, and experiment with black-out poetry to
reveal hidden meanings in texts about snakes. This creative
journey will not only enhance your poetic skills but also
deepen your appreciation for the beauty and complexity of
these remarkable creatures. Join us for a fun and inspiring
experience that celebrates the artistry of language and the
allure of snakes!

G5 - 6
Ages 10 - 11

Slithering Poems:
Haiku, Limericks and Black-out

10:30am - 12:30pm
$600 / hour

All ages 1-on-1 Coaching / Private class Contact us for more info

WHATSAPP
4402 3419

TEL
2110 4788

EMAIL
info@bnb.edu.hk
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Uncoiling Deception: Identifying Snakes in Academic Sources.
Detecting unreliable sources in academic writing equips
students with the skills to spot deceitful information in
scholarly work. Through engaging exercises, participants learn
to identify biases, fabricated data, and misleading sources,
fostering a discerning approach to academic research.

G7-8
Ages 12 - 13

Academic Writing
10:30am - 12:30pm

$650 / hour

All ages 1-on-1 Coaching / Private class Contact us for more info

WHATSAPP
4402 3419

TEL
2110 4788

EMAIL
info@bnb.edu.hk


